
It's quite alarming that politicians have no common sense when it comes to criminal activity. Holding 
gun owners responsible for crimes committed with stolen guns is ridiculous.  How about doing the same 
for stolen vehicles? 
Increase CHL fees, really?  Is this just another form of harassment for CHL holders.  Why are we 
attempting to take advantage of legal law-abiding Oregon citizens who understand the Police only arrive 
after the fact. 
 
Banning CHL holders from public places does not make these places safer, it only encourages criminals 
to target these UNARMED places. There are numerous examples of CHL holders around the country who 
STOPPED criminal activity LONG before the Police arrived. Banning CHL holders from public places will 
only increase the carnage should it occur. 
  
Maybe if politicians did a better job of incarcerating/banning criminals within the State, the public at 
large would not feel so unprotected and demand the RIGHT to exercise personal protection for 
themselves and family. 
 
This proposed bill does NOTHING to reduce criminal activity, we have hundreds of laws on the books 
against criminals and crime persists. Do you REALLY think this bill is the"ONE" bill that criminals are 
going to follow? In your ignorance you are only creating more victims. 
 
Criminals view gun owners as occupational hazards and do their best to avoid such interaction. 
 
Do the public a favor and Vote NO on this "bill". 
 
Respectfully, 
 
D. Holland 
Coos County, Oregon 
 


